
Diocese of Hallam 

St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Green Lane 
Rawmarsh 

South Yorkshire 
S62 6JY 

Tel: 01709 710270 
 

ONE YEAR SECONDMENT OPPORTUNITY 
ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER 

Required for Easter 2022 
 

St. Joseph’s is a welcoming and caring, vibrant school with children who welcome you with beaming smiles and 
a great willingness to learn.  Over the last few years, our school has made amazing progress to become a securely 
good school (Ofsted 2018). This is the result of the hard work, care and determination of the staff, children and 
governors and the partnership between our parents and the school. 
 
The Governors are seeking to appoint an inspirational, hardworking Assistant Headteacher to cover the existing 
Assistant Headteacher’s maternity leave for a one year secondment opportunity. The Assistant Headteacher will 
also undertake the role of SENDCO and provide support to the Headteacher in leading our school through the 
next phase of its development.  
 
We want our Assistant Headteacher to: 

 Have a clear vision and strong commitment to Catholic education 

 Be an excellent teacher and subject leader, leading by example 

 Have an ability to drive forward developments in the curriculum 

 Be an excellent communicator with a strong commitment to working in partnership with the 
leadership team, staff, parents, governors, parish, diocese and the community 

 Be passionate about children’s learning and developing the whole child 

We can offer you: 

 A positive and caring ethos based on the values of the Catholic faith 

 A commitment to support your professional development 

 The opportunity to work with delightful children, enthusiastic and committed staff, and supportive 
governors and parents 

 
To arrange a visit or phone call to discuss this opportunity further or request an application pack please email 
cmarsden@rsjp.org.uk 
 

Closing Date: Noon Monday 7th February 2022 (noon) 
Interviews: Monday 14th February 2022 
 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We follow safer recruitment practice and staff are subject to an 
enhanced DBS check and references, one of which will be from your Parish Priest. 
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